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Your Request: 
 

1) Could you please provide me with the reason(s) as to why the NHS 
funding was not provided? 
 

Our Response: 
 

1) NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB does not hold any information in relation to 
the NHS funding for the Project Jennifer Development in Everton. NHS 
Cheshire & Merseyside ICB understands that NHS England would be the 
responsible commissioner for such decisions regarding NHS funding for this 
project*. 
 

Your Request: 
 
2) When was Liverpool Council and the Former Labour Mayor And 
Councillors' aware that there would be no funding for a replacement 
Medical Centre? 
 

Our Response: 
 

2) NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB does not hold information on when 
Liverpool Council, the Mayor or Councillors would be made aware of such 
funding decisions for this project**. 
 

Your Request: 
 
3) Was the funding promised in writing prior to the Project starting 
 

Our Response: 
 

3) NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB does not hold any information in relation to 
the NHS funding for the Project Jennifer Development in Everton*. 
 

Your Request: 
 
4) Can you please provide me with all meeting minutes, emails and letters 
regarding the proposed replacement medical centre on Great Homer 
Street between the NHS and St Modwen and Liverpool City Council and 
Everton Labour Party Councillor XXX, Former Mayor XXX and Councillors 
involved? 
 

Our Response: 
 

4) NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB does not hold any information relating to 
meetings, emails or letters regarding the proposed replacement medical centre 
on Great Homer Street*/**.  
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*NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB understands that NHS England would be the 
responsible organisation for commissioning decisions regarding any NHS 
funding for this project. You may wish to redirect your request for this 
information to NHS England who can contacted for Freedom of Information 
requests via the following email address: england.contactus@nhs.net  
 
**You may wish to redirect your request for this information to Liverpool City 
Council, who can be contacted for Freedom of Information requests via the 
following email address: informationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk  
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